
 

 

Questions for Dr. Tzvieli for 8/13/20 Ad Hoc Committee Meeting 
 
Who is leading contact tracing efforts in our area, the State or the County? 
 
Are we at our target yet for tracers? 
  
Is the county still looking for volunteers for contact tracing? 
  
How many people are actually “traced” to their contacts?  
 
Is the data issue with the State resolved yet?  When will all of our County data all be updated and 
accurate? 
 
If elementary schools can meet all of the State and local requirements to reopen, why can’t they apply 
for waivers  now? 
 
Why can’t we allow outdoor personal services/nail salons like the State does?  Even though our County 
had not yet opened them, the risk seems low and it continues to hurt these businesses. 
 
 
 

 
  


